
ROAD & BRIDGE  

CONSTRUCTION/DELAYS 

Please drive safely through construction areas. 
 

UPDATE 
 

Union Pacific Railroad Crossing work- 

Blume Hill Road Crossing 

• Crossing will be closed Tuesday, July 28, 2020 from  

7:00 am to 2:00 pm for repairs to the crossing pads 

• Pre-notice signs and road closure devices will be installed at the 
crossings and also at the end of the pavement portion of Blume 
Hill Road before going down the hill and at the intersection of 
District Two Rd and Blume Hill Rd 

• Please use alternate route  

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Road and Bridge Department appreciates your cooperation during  
road construction projects and road delays.  

 If you have any questions, please contact the Office at (208) 267-3838 or  
Road Foreman Randy Morris at 208-290-1981 or  

Assist Superintendent Renee Nelson at 208-290-1980. 
Please keep checking back for scheduled construction or delay updates. 

Thank You!! 
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